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20 February 2012 Reg. No: PO467-02 

Re: Notice of extension of period for consideration of objections to the proposed 
determination on a review of an IPPC licence application by Woodville Pig Farms 
Limited located at Woodville, Ballymackey , Nenagh, CO Tipperary 

Dear Mr. O’Connor 

I refer to the objections to the Agency’s proposed determination on the above 
referenced review of an IPPC licence application. 

I am to notify you in accordance with the provisions of Article 40(1) of the 
Environmental Protection Agency (Licensing) Regulations, that it will not be possible 
because of the complexity and nature of the information to be considered in the 
determination ofthe objections, to carry out the procedures for the consideration of 
the objections within the period specified in the Regulations. 

I am to advise that the Agency intends to complete the consideration of the objectiods 
before 26 June 2012. 

The Agency intends to issue its decision on the application before the specified date, 
and will take all reasonable steps to ensure that there are no avoidable delays in 
making its decision. 

Yours sincerely, 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 



Mr. Martin Hogan 
Kylebeg 
Borrisokane 
CO Tipperary 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
A n  Ghoinrnhaireomt urn Chcomhru Comhhooil 

Regional Inspectorate, In nisca rra 
County Cork, Ireland 

Cigireacht Reigiunach, Inis Cara 
Contae Chorcai, Eire 

T: +353 21 487 5540 
F +353214875545 
E :  rnfo9epa.k 
W: wwwepa-ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

20 February 2012 Reg. No: PO46742 

Re: Notice of extension of period for consideration of objections to the proposed 
determination on a review of an P P C  licence application by Woodville Pig Farms 
Limited located at Woodville, BaIIymackey, Nenagh, CO Tipperary 

Dear Mr. Hogan 

I refer to the objections to the Agency’s proposed determination on the above 
referenced review of an IPPC licence application. 

I am to notify you in accordance with the provisions of Article 4011) of the 
Environmental Protection Agency (Licensing) Regulations, that it Wi 11 not be possible 
because of the complexity and nature of the information to be considered in the 
determination of the objections, to c q  out the procedures for the consideration of 
the objections within the period specified in the Regulations. 

1 am to advise that the Agency intends to complete the consideration of the objectionls 
before 26 June 2012. 

The Agency intends to issue its decision on the application before the specified date, 
and will take all reasonable steps to ensure that there are no avoidable delays in 
making its decision. 

Yours sincerely, 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


